
 
Relations Committee Ideas for Advisory Council 

 
1.  Set aside an hour or so at each Conference to allow Directors representing specific       
Districts to meet with the Chapter Representatives from their District.  This would 
possibly improve communication for the local Chapters.  We would suggest that the 
National Secretary or his designee check  the list of in-person Directors and schedule one 
of the Global Directors or a National Officer to fill in for the absent Director from that 
District. 
 
2.  Encourage the exchange of newsletters between Chapters in an effort to provide ideas 
to  Chapters as well as try to increase the solidarity between Chapters, particularly with a 
District.  This can be accomplished by asking the help of Directors and by making it a 
topic of discussion at the Advisory Council Meeting. 
 
3.The Committee has suggested that Chapter Representatives need clearer instructions on 
how to get information from The Telegraph into their Chapter newsletters.  Carrying that 
point a bit further, it would seem that the Advisory Council could get a small group together 
and draft a job description for new Chapter Representatives. 
 


